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Comments: I support this withdrawal.  Toxic mining shouldn't be allowed on sacred Indigenous land.  Poisoning

the earth is the opposite of what we as stewards of the land should be doing now.  Instead we should focus on

clean water, keeping access to pristine land open for recreation, and adding not subtracting, wild lands for wildlife

and native plants. Please expedite thus withdrawal proposal to the Secretary of the Dept of the Interior thank you!


